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“Our seniors have literally built the communities we enjoy today and I am pleased to have

secured this grant for them as a token of my immense appreciation for their contributions to

our neighborhoods,” Senator Klein said.

Shirley Brockway, longtime Director of the Throggs Neck JASA, thanked him for his support

saying, “Senator Klein has been a great friend to the seniors and we appreciate him securing

this grant for us. I know this funding will make a big difference and thank him on behalf of



the entire community.”


